
APRIL STEERS MINUTES


Chris issued her resignation and Sharon has stepped up as Head Steer.


Becky sent the Treasurers Report.  AQuA has a current balance of $10,980.49.  She asked that 
the members be reminded that the $185 Balance for Sandra Molon’s class is due at the 
meeting.


Sharon has learned that SAQA Regional Rep Teresa Ely will attend our meeting this month.  
She will discuss the upcoming Regional show to be held at the Art Center.  Gay will be 
teaching a class in conjunction with the exhibit and was asked to bring a sample of her class 
subject.


Bev plans to remind the members of the May 13 Zoom for participants of Sandra Molon’s 
class. 

There has been an issue with our meeting room for workshops even though we reserved it 
months ago.  There was a discussion about changing the venue and possibly the day of our 
meeting.  Members will be asked for input on this subject.

Anyone who wants to participate in Bev’s Discharging minni-workshop will need to sign up.  
This will be held after out meeting on May 20 at Bonnie’s house.  Space will be limited.  There 
will be a short supply list.


Mary is handling the 2023 Member Challenge.  Everyone will need to bring a fat-quarter-ish 
piece of fabric, not white.  Each participant will receive someone els’e fabric and a word which 
will be the theme for their piece.  There will need to be a recognizable piece of the exchanged 
fabric in the finished work.  Minimum size will be a perimeter of 36”.  Maximum size is an 80” 
perimeter.  Finished  pieces will be due in October.


Steers have set a meeting date of the 2nd Wednesday each month.


Demos this month will be given by Wendy and Mary.


A count of attendees will be kept.


